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CCES Conference:  REGISTER NOW! 

The countdown is on!  Have you registered for the 2018 Connecting Communities of Education 

Stakeholders Conference?  It’s not too late to REGISTER but if your payment has not been mailed, 

please bring your check with you.  Payments mailed now will most likely not be processed prior to the 

start of the conference (March 11).  

  

A detailed sessions guide is available for those who are still undecided.  Registrants may use this 

sessions guide to plan out their conference events.  For additional information, visit our CCES Website or 

follow us on twitter @ncdpiCCES.  

 

 

 

DIT Patching 

The NC Department of Information Technology (DIT) will be 

performing monthly Windows patching, including the UID 

System servers, this Sunday, March 4, 2018, between 4:00 

a.m. and 12:00 p.m. The Staff and Student UID systems will 

be unavailable during this time. Therefore, please do not 

enroll, transfer and/or update student demographic 

information in PowerSchool during this period.  

 

Next Home Base Maintenance Weekend - 

March 9-12, 2018 

The next Home Base maintenance weekend is scheduled for Friday, 

March 9 through Sunday, March 11, 2018. PowerSchool and 

Schoolnet are both scheduled for maintenance.   

 

PowerSchool maintenance will involve a North Carolina State 

Reporting Release for Common Follow-up (CFU) Reporting. In this 

release, the CFU-3 validation warning will be changed to a fatal error. 

 

Schoolnet anticipates an upgrade release to version 19.1.4.  More details concerning this release will be 

provided at a later date. 

 

Home Base will be brought down on Friday at 5 p.m. and returned to service no later than Monday, 

March 12 at 6 a.m. Once maintenance is completed, a message will be sent to notify users that the 

system is up and available for use. If there is a delay in bringing up the applications, users will be 

notified. 

 

https://www.eiseverywhere.com/2018cces
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iyTEF4IW4dPZnMm_rVBUuSA9C5H9ca1U6NpzD-g-wHk/edit
http://www.ncpublicschools.org/cces/
https://twitter.com/ncdpiCCES


 

 

PowerTeacher Pro Cohort II Training 

Schedule 

The Home Base Team is excited to begin the process of training 

and preparing for migration of PowerTeacher Pro for Cohort 

II.  Training sessions will begin on April 17, 2018 for 

administrators and teachers.  For details and registration, click on 

the bitly link provided: http://bit.ly/2F59veN. 

  

Note:  Attendees must be an employee of a North Carolina public 

school.  

 
Remember to visit the NC SIS website for additional information including webinars and training 

documentation.  Follow us on twitter @NCHomeBase.  
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